AH Committee

From: Ronald A. Kawahara <rak@mauicpa.net>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 5:47 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project

Affordable Housing Committee:

As a life-long resident of Maui, | have been involved in County activities for over 4 decades. During this time, nearly
every Maui County Council has publicly stated that affordable housing was their number one priority. Yet, nearly every
affordable housing project has run into significant delays. This is unconscionable.

The proposal for the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing Project is admirable — the location of the project and the intent of the
Developer is admirable. | encourage the County Council to give their blessing to this project.

Ronald A. Kawahara, CPA, CVA, CPM, PCAM
President
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